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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: 06/11/10 

 

 
County Road 74/34 Closure for Emergency Railroad Crossing Repairs 

 
Crews from Indiana & Ohio Railroad will be repairing the railroad crossing on County Road 

74/34 between Township Road 74 and County Road 74 on the Pleasant & Miami Township 

Line. 

 

The work is scheduled to begin on Friday, June 11, 2010 at 7:00 A.M. and should be 

completed by Noon.  The roadway will be closed during that time.  All work is subject to 

weather conditions.   The railroad contact is Dick Kreinbrink at 513-505-1908. 

 

Please plan on avoiding this area if possible.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may 

cause. 
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